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Greyhound Racing Victoria commemorates Anzac Day  

GREYHOUND Racing Victoria and its clubs will again show their support for the RSL and its local 

branches as Anzac Day fast approaches. 

For the second year in a row GRV will donate $10,000 to the RSL’s Anzac Day Appeal while all clubs 

will make a $1000 donation to their local branch. 

Select clubs, including The Meadows, Warragul, Geelong, Traralgon, Sale, Cranbourne, Horsham and 

Ballarat will also host a function for RSL members to honour the anniversary.  

Last year, GRV hosted the Red Dog Run campaign which raised $12,000 for the Anzac Day Appeal.  

In addition to its financial contribution, GRV has also invited RSL volunteers to race meetings during 

the week of Anzac Day to sell badges and raise further funds.  

GRV and its clubs have also encouraged the RSL to use club facilities for meetings and other 

functions.  

GRV endeavours to continue its relationship with the RSL, and supports their role in assisting current 

and former service men and women, as well as their dependents.  

See below for a list of dates that clubs will host their local RSL members. Clubs which are not listed 

may not have a scheduled event, or details are still to be confirmed. 

The Meadows – Thursday April 20 

Warragul – Thursday April 20 

Geelong – Friday April 21 

Traralgon – Friday April 21 

Sale – Sunday April 23 

Cranbourne – Wednesday April 26  

Horsham – Wednesday April 26 

Ballarat – Thursday May 4  

Media opportunities are available. For media inquiries please see below.  

 

The content on this page was published on 19-04-2017. If you notice any inaccuracies, please report it here    

https://www.grv.org.au/report-outdated-information/?durl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.grv.org.au%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2015%2F02%2FGRV-Media-Release-Anzac-Day-20171.pdf
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For media inquiries please contact:  

Luke Holmesby| Public Affairs Manager, Strategic Communication and Marketing | 0478 473 570 

|lholmesby@grv.org.au 

 


